
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

May 26, 2021 

Energy Resources Planning Task Force Public Hearing Notice 
 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Energy Resources Planning Task Force will hold its first of three 

public hearings at 1:30 p.m. on May 27, 2021. All organizations that have been asked to provide 

testimony have been notified.  

 

The public hearing will be live-streamed on Arkansas PBS at: https://www.myarkansaspbs.org/ 

arcan/home. If you are unable to access the meeting via television or internet, please contact 

EEComms@adeq.state.ar.us to obtain instructions for how to listen via telephone.  

 

On March 3, 2021, Governor Hutchinson signed Executive Order 21-05 to establish the Energy 

Resources Planning Task Force. The Task Force is made up of the Arkansas Department of Energy 

and Environment, the Oil and Gas Commission, the Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board, and the 

Department of Commerce. 

 

 

CONTACT: EE-Press@adeq.state.ar.us 
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